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Four elementary schools are located within an approximate five mile radius of the
Earle property: Greenview, Blythe, Sirrine, and Baker's Chapel. All of these
schools are currently underutilized except Greenview. It is logical, in my opinion,
to assume that the administration would recommend that this area be assigned to

one of the three schools which is currently underutilized.

The projections you provided me with indicated that we could anticipate approximately
111 students to be generated by the development of the Earle property. Included in
this total is 21 elementary students. I have, therefore, based my comments in

this letter upon your projections.

I hope you will find this information helpful. Please don't hesitate to let me
know if I can be of further assistance. .

Sincerely, /)

Rudolph G. Gordon
Assistant Superintendent
Southwest Area Schools
RGG/mg

ce: Ms. Cathy Kerr, County Planning Commission
Dr. J. Floyd Hall
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